ATTACHMENT E

February 232023

Mr. Chase Hales, Planner 1

City of Phoenix Planning Department
200 West Washington Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85003

Re: Phoenix Lock Safe Storage Case # Z-2-23 and #Z-SP-1-23

Dear Members of the Phoenix North Mountain Village Committee, Phoenix Planning
Commission and Phoenix City Council members, '

I am in favor of and support the Rezone Case Z-2-23 and Special Permit Case Z-SP-1-23 for Lock
Safe Storage located at the southwest corner of Cactus Road and 49 Drive which will allow the
site to develop with an indoor storage facility with a height waiver up to 40’ tall and some
outdoor storage. We find the proposed site plan and elevations to address our concerns about
traffic, lighting and height and helps address existing issues with transients and encampments
accessing our community from the floodway parcels and canal. The proposed landscaping,
perimeter wall and lighting will provide a positive addition to our area.

Again, we are in support of this proposed use and proposed entitlements.

Please contact me with any questions at:

NameCr: &O?Mr ()‘Lu: 2
Address:{2_.0\O AD. L—[C[‘H\ Dr.
Phpol H46-F522
E-mail:C ) wszacarasit @ gw\a» l- Cor

Thank you.



February %OB

Mr. Chase Hales, Planner 1

City of Phoenix Planning Department
200 West Washington Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85003 |

Re: Phoenix Lock Safe Storage Case # Z-2-23 and #Z-5P-1-23

Dear Members of the Phoenix North Mountain Village Committee, Phoenix Planning
Commission and Phoenix City Council members,

| am in favor of and support the Rezone Case Z-2-23 and Special Permit Case Z-SP-1-23 for Lock
Safe Storage located at the southwest corner of Cactus Road and 49t Drive which will allow the
site to develop with an indoor storage facility with a height waiver up to 40’ tall and some
outdoor storage. We find the proposed site plan and elevations to address our concerns about
traffic, lighting and height and helps address existing issues with transients and encampments
accessing our community from the floodway parcels and canal. The proposed landscaping,
perimeter wall and lighting will provide a positive addition to our area.

Again, we are in support of this proposed use and proposed entitlements.

Please contact me with any questions at:

Name: DYjscilla Herrera

Address: /2005 I me r- C/”@ﬂda(‘e AZ %‘O%O‘*“
Ph: U%5- A3 - S4B ‘

E-mail: Ci”@ h{,yrmoq @ )O(O\Ad- Cdimny

gt Hor

Thank you.
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